
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, March 12, 2018 10:13 AM 
Shannon Hudson 

Cc: Raquel Revells 
Subject: FW: Filing Fee 

Good morning, Shannon, 

Per our earlier conversation, my subsequent conversation with AIT /Revells, and per your information 
below, we vv:ill copy DN 10606-2017 (currently in Docket 20170218, Grenelefe, WS770) to Docket 
20170219, River Ranch, WS8so. Thank you for bringing that matter to our attention. 

Vorotfiy Menasco 
Ojfice of Comm.ission C(erk 
(BsoJ 413-6770 

From: Raquel Revells 
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 11:15 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: Filing Fee 

Is th is someth ing, you can correct? 

From: Shannon Hudson 
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2018 9:48 AM 
To: Raquel Revells 
Cc: Patti Daniel; Sonica Bruce; Margo DuVal 
Subject: Filing Fee 

On December 14, 2017, the Commission deposited two checks from CFI Resorts Management, which were each 
$2,000. The checks were payment of the filing fees in staff-assisted rate cases for River Ranch (Docket No. 20170219) 
and Grenelefe (Docket No. 20170218). However, both payments were reflected in the Grenelefe docket. We need to 

reflect one of the payments in the River Ranch docket. 

Thank you so much for your attention to this matter. 

Economic Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7021 
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